
 

Weekly Mail Drop 

05.06.23 
 

Included in this week’s mail drop: 

 

I hope you had a lovely weekend.  Apologies for the delay to last week’s mail drop. 

 

Reporting to Parents 

We will share your child’s end of year report with you on Friday 16th June.  Following your 

feedback last year we have adapted this written report.  Please use the return slip attached to 

the report to share your thoughts and opinions with us about the new format and content. 

 

Reporting to Parents – Nursery Parent Consultations 

Over the next few weeks we will be providing an opportunity for our pre-school parents to have 

a consultation with their child's keyworker to discuss aspects of their transition to Primary 1. 

We will have 30 minute time slots available on the w/b 5th June and w/b 12th June. Sign up 

sheets will be at the main entrance for you to pop your name down.  

P6 Camp at Ford Castle 

What a week!  A huge thank you to our staff who volunteered to accompany the children this 

year.  I hope you agree they made it a very positive and memorable experience for our children.  

A huge thanks also to our children for participating with such enthusiasm throughout and making 

the most of every minute.  Thank you also for all of your support in the run up to and during the 

whole camp experience. 

 

Protecting against the sun 

It's looking like the weather is going to continue to be very warm and sunny. Can you please 

apply suncream on your child before school each day? Staff will support children to reapply 

throughout the day but it is really important that you have applied it initially to check for 

allergic reactions. 

 

 

Final Parent Partnership Meeting this year 

Our final meeting for this year will take place next Friday, 9th June from 9.00 – 10.30.  Please 

pop in for a cuppa and a chat if you can.  We would love to see you there. 

 

I have been asked to share the following: 

Evaluation of the Young Person’s Free Bus Travel Scheme 

Transport Scotland are conducting an evaluation of the Young Person's Free Bus Travel Scheme, 

with a survey available for parents/carers of children aged 5-23, and young people themselves 

aged 12-23.  Feedback is being sought from both those with experience of using the Young 

Person's Free Bus Travel, and those that do not use it in order to find out why. 

  

The survey seeks to understand use of the scheme and any benefits or challenges that have 

been experienced since its introduction. It should take about 10 minutes to complete, and there 

is the opportunity to enter a free prize draw to win up to £250 in One4All vouchers.    

  

The survey can be accessed here: https://online1.snapsurveys.com/Yr1-YPFreeBusTravel 

The closing date for all responses is 9th July 2023. 

https://online1.snapsurveys.com/Yr1-YPFreeBusTravel


 

  

If you have any difficulties in accessing or completing the survey, or any questions about the 

work, you can contact the project manager at elaine@wellsideresearch.co.uk.  
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